
Dear Parents of Rising First Graders,

Summer reading- it’s important! Research shows children who read over the summer are better

prepared for the coming school year and do not go down the “summer slide”- the loss of reading and

learning skills during summer break. Reading over the summer really does make a difference to your

child’s learning. Not to mention- reading should be fun! Our goal is to create enthusiasm and

excitement for our students to become life- long readers!

The following is our First Grade Summer Requirement:

● Complete at least 5 activities before summer is over.

● Parents fill out the Reading Log and return it to school by August 18th, 2023.

● This Reading Log will be recorded as a Grade.

Read a Book
Under a Tree

Read a Book
Using a

Flashlight

Read a
Book at the

Beach

Read a Book in the
Car

Read a Book to Your
Stuffed Animal

Read a Book in Your
Pajamas

Read a Book
on Your
Vacation

Read a Book
in a Tent

Read a Book to Your

Pet

Read a Book Under a
Table

Read a Bible Story
Book

Read a Book on
a Rainy Day

Read a
Non-Fiction

Book

Read a Book on a
Monday

Read a Book that

Makes you Laugh

Read a Book on a
Wednesday

Read a Book
before Breakfast

Read a Book in

Your Bathing Suit

Read a Book Before
Bedtime

Read a Book on the
Couch

Read a Book in Your
Parents’ Bed

Read A Book
about Animals

Read a Book
on a Friday

Read a Book While
having a Snack

Read a Book to a
Friend

We look forward to meeting our First Graders in August.

We pray you enjoy your summer, your families, and your reading!!

Warmest Blessings,

Your First Grade Team, Mrs. Recker & Mrs. Zecca
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FIRST GRADE SUMMER READING LOG

Hand in to your teacher By Friday, August 18, 2023

First Grader’s Name: ________________________________________

Parent Signature: __________________________________

Title of Book Read

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

6.

7.

8.

My favorite book read was __________________________________.
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